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I am in strong opposition of this in the fact that I feel the only one that is in charge of 

there own personal safety is themselves with police response times getting longer 

and the fact you can't trust anyone else with your own personal safety it is wrong to 

allow others to be in charge of one's personal safety this would make legal owners 

unable to protect them selves especially with the drug problem with that comes theft 

and robberies which puts others at risk. I think we need to give more help to mental 

health and actually do something about the drug and mental health problem other 

then catch and release 


